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Dear Howard:

I found your good letter of February 21 extremely enlightening and
helpful. As an immediate follow-up to it, I spoke with Joe Allen in the
Department of Commerce who told me that the Fuqua Bill would probably be
introduced the first week of April. Subsequently, I talked with Jim
Turner, Counsel to the Science Research and Technology Sub~Committee and
to Dr. Harold Hanson. I spoke to them in very favorable terms about the
Fuqua equivalent of S.2171 but indicated a negative view of any re­
coupment provision. Joe Allen assured me earlier that the recoupment
provision had been deleted from the Fuqua version.

Mr. Turner and Dr. Hanson both promised that they would keep this
offi ce informed as to the progress of the bi 11. Head ngs wi 11 probably
not be Convened for another month. When I hear anything, I will be
happy to keep your office informed, and of course I would be glad to do
anything I could, should you need me to do so.

I am sorry that I will not see you at the Trustee's meeting in June.
Unfortunately, I will be in England on vacation at that time and will be
unable to attend. Thus, I will look forward to seeing you next February
but will hope to hear from you before that.

Kindest regards,

P:r
Patricia L. Schmidt
Associate Dean for Research
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